
Dear Pre-K  Parents, 

My name is Melinda Roe, and I am so excited to be your child’s Pre-K teacher at Faith Tutorial. I am a 

certified teacher who taught public school for ten years. I took a break from full time teaching in 2007 

when my son Max was born.  He attended Faith for Preschool, Kindergarten, and 1st grade. The Tutorial 

has been such a blessing to me as a parent that I felt God leading me to pursue teaching here. At Faith, I 

started out as a substitute teacher in 2012, and the following year I taught 4th-6th grade English and had 

a terrific experience. However, my passion has always been teaching literacy to young people. I love to 

help equip children with the pre-reading, language, and phonics skills necessary to become fluent 

readers. When this preschool position became available, it felt like a natural fit.  I love working in Pre-K. I 

am continually re-evaluating my lesson plans in order to help make your child’s first year of school a 

positive one.  

A few other facts about me: 

I was very blessed to be raised in a Christian home. My father is a Southern Baptist minister. I became a 

Christian at the age of 6. 

I have a B.S. from Lambuth University in Exceptional Learning , where I played basketball and met my 

future husband.  

I have been happily married to my husband, Don since 1997. He is Head of School at the University 

School of Jackson. 

I am a member of First Baptist Medina where I am very active in the preschool and children’s ministries. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact me at  melindaroe@att.net. 

 

Thanks for entrusting me with your precious child! 

Melinda Roe 
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